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CSVT Update for Upcoming Week  
 
Montoursville, PA – Work is progressing on the Northern Section of the Central Susquehanna 
Valley Transportation (CSVT) project in Northumberland, Union and Snyder counties as follows: 
 
Winfield Interchange: 
 
Traffic is open to two lanes of traffic in both directions on Route 15. Hower, Route 15 

southbound will be restricted to a single lane during daylight hours so the contractor can work 

on the abutment for the permanent bridge spanning the highway. These conditions will remain 

in place through the winter. There will be no closures on Thursday and Friday for the 

Thanksgiving holiday. 

The contractor will haul fill over the temporary bridge spanning the highway. Drainage work is 

ongoing. 

Drilling will begin to prepare for future blasting operations. No date has been set for blasting. 

Northumberland County:  
 
There will be single lane closures under daylight flagging on Route 147 so trucks can haul 
material from the north side of the existing bridge over Chillisquaque Creek to the south side of 
the bridge. 
 
Motorists should expect delays and watch for slow-moving vehicles. 
 
There will be no traffic impacts on Thursday and Friday for the Thanksgiving holiday. 
 
Approach work will be performed at the new bridge over Chillisquaque Creek. 
 
River Bridge: 

Construction of Piers 1 through 8 continues on the west side of the river. Pier 4 is 

completed. 

Work continues on the abutment on the east side of the river. 

For more information on the CSVT project, please visit www.csvt.com.  

Motorists can check conditions on more than 40,000 roadway miles by visiting 

www.511PA.com. 511PA, which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic 

http://www.csvt.com/
http://www.511pa.com/


delay warnings, weather forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 850 

traffic cameras.  

511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices, by 

calling 5-1-1, or by following regional Twitter alerts accessible on the 511PA website. 
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